Item 8 – Petition: Retain the public toilets in the High Street/Market Square, Stow-on-the-Wold

Liberal Democrat Group Resolution proposed by Councillor Mike Evemy, seconded by Councillor Joe Harris:

This Council notes the petition signed by 1,198 people requesting the Council to retain the public toilets in High Street/Market Square, Stow-on-the-Wold.

This Council resolves to refer consideration of the petition to Cabinet, as it is the relevant decision-making body, for discussion and decision at its meeting on 3 October 2024